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August 01, 2022 

  

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Welcome to the Queen of Peace Blessed Mary’s Little Lambs Family! We are eager to begin another 

successful, faith-filled, and fun school year!  We are excited to see your child on Monday, 

September 12th for their first day of preschool. 

Please note the important dates for parents below. They occur the week before your child starts 

preschool: 

Thursday, September 8th-  New Parent Social at 6PM in the Cafeteria for parents of all new 

families followed by the Principal’s Welcome at 7PM.  Parents will then meet with their child’s 

teacher in the preschool classrooms.  This meeting is for parents only.  You will receive important 

information concerning all aspects of the preschool program.  Please bring the requested school 

supplies with you on this night. 

Friday, September 9th-          Preschool visits with your child from 10AM-12PM.  Parents are 

invited to bring their child to see their PK classroom and meet their teacher.  This is a great ice-

breaker before their first day!  

The first day of school for preschool children will be Monday, September 12, 2022 at 8AM.  

Please meet at the front entrance of the school.  The preschool teachers will be there to greet the 

children and walk them into their classrooms. 

Arrival and dismissal for all preschool students will be through the main door in front of the school 

building. Arrival time is 8AM.  Dismissal time for the Pre-K3 and Pre-K 4 half-day children will be at 

11:00 am. Dismissal time for Pre-K students in the Full Day Program will be 2:30 pm.    

We look forward to spending a blessed year with your child.       

Sincerely,                  

Mrs. Nancy Ritter, Pre-K 4 

Mrs. Nara Rodriguez, Pre-K 3  


